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Changes to Italgas’ calendar of 2025 corporate events  

Milan, 27 June 2025 – Italgas announces that the meeting of the Board of Directors 

for the approval of the results for the first half of 2025, initially scheduled for 24 July 

2025, has been brought forward to 23 July 2025. 

The related press release will be issued on the morning of 24 July 2025, before the 

opening of the financial markets. The conference call to present the results to 

investors and financial analysts will be held on the same day. 

As usual, the time of the conference call will be provided in the results press release 

and in the invitation that will be sent to investors and financial analysts. 

 

http://www.italgas.it/
mailto:investor.relations@italgas

